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National Pharmacovigilance week 

celebrations  

                   Theme: Building ADR Reporting Culture for Patient 

Safety. 

Department of Pharmacy Practice, G.Pulla Reddy College of Pharmacy in association with AIG 

Hospitals, Gachibowli, Hyderabad, organized “Awareness and Sensitization on 

Pharmacovigilance and ADR Reporting program” to educate and train the general public about 

pharmacovigilance and how to fill ADR forms as a part of “National pharmacovigilance week” 

on 20
th

 September,2024.  

As part of the event, information and knowledge on the importance of ADRs: “Adverse Drug 

Reactions: Detection, Assessment and Prevention” was provided to patients, patient attendants 

and for nursing staff by PharmD V year students. 

 

   The Program was co-ordinated by Mrs.Gouhar Sultana and Mrs.K.ArchanaReddy, Assistant Professors, 

GPRCP. 

 

 

    


